
 
 

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF CALEDON 
 

BY-LAW NO. 2020-64 

 
A by-law to amend COVID-19 Mandatory Face 
Covering By-law 2020-47 to extend the date the by-law 
is to be repealed  

 
WHEREAS on July 7, 2020, Council for The Corporation of the Town of Caledon (“Council”) enacted 
the COVID-19 Mandatory Face Covering By-law 2020-47 (the “Face Covering By-law”) to require face 
coverings in indoor spaces and vehicles accessible to the public; 
 
AND WHEREAS based on the advice of the Medical Officer of Health for the Region of Peel received 
September 8, 2020, Council is desirous to amend the Face Covering By-law to extend the requirement 
for residents to wear face coverings in indoor spaces and vehicles accessible to the public to continue to 
reduce the transmission of COVID-19; 

 
NOW THEREFORE the Council of The Corporation of the Town of Caledon ENACTS AS FOLLOWS: 
 

1. That Section 26 be amended by deleting the date “October 30, 2020” and adding the 
date “January 31, 2021”. 

 
Enactment 
 
This By-law shall come into full force and effect on the day of its passing. 
 
 
Enacted by the Town of Caledon Council this 29th day of September, 2020. 
 
 
 
 

  ___________________________________ 
 Allan Thompson, Mayor 

 
 
 

 ___________________________________ 
 Laura Hall, Acting Town Clerk 

 

 
 


